
High School Request for Swim Coach 

 

I would like to request the addition of a coaching position for Garrard County Schools. We have 

several students interested in becoming members of the swim team and currently have one 

swimmer representing Garrard County in KHSAA events. 

 

I would like to propose a $1,250 stipend for a girls swim coach and a $1,250 stipend for a boys 

swim coach.  This would put us between the amount Danville (pays $1,500 for each) and Lincoln 

County ($1,000 for each).   

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 

David Hoskins 

Athletic Director 

Garrard County High School 

 


